
 
 

 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF 50344 BROCKHAMPTON LANE 
(SWINDON VILLAGE WARD) CHELTENHAM BOROUGH 

 

Gloucestershire County Council intend to make an order under the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended) to temporarily close the 50344 
Brockhampton Lane 20 metres either side of the level crossing for a total 
distance of approximately 50 metres. 
 
The reason for the closure is for Network Rail level crossing maintenance 
works.   
 
The road is expected to be closed from 23:30 on 6th June 2020 until 08:15 on 
the 7th June 2020 only or until the works have been completed. For further 
information, please contact Gloucestershire Highways on 08000 514 514 or 
visit www.gloucestershire.gov.uk.  
 
Alternative Route – as signed on site. 
 
Pedestrian access will not be maintained due to the nature of the works 
making it unsafe for pedestrians.  However, emergency access will be 
maintained.   
 
 
 
DATED:  21st May 2020 
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